Allandale Kind Kids for Week 9

Kind to Others - Royal Blue Taipeti

Kind to Others - Naphtall Wiremu-Tamihana
Environment Kind - Harleugene Tupe-Basher
Learning Kind - Toa Waru

Kind to Myself - Cadice Kerr

Achieving Kind - Harley Dahal

School Hats

To keep tamarlki sun safe, a sun hat is part of
aur school uniform when outside playing during
Term 4. Hats need to be appropriate with no
logos. If tamariki don't have a hat, they will be
asked to play in the shade.

Breakfast Club Volunteers

Every morning we have a line of tamariki
looking for toast, milo and weetbix. We would
love to hear from any parents/whanau who
have a spare 45 minutes from 8am to help out
with Breakfast Club. Because you are working
alongside tamariki, we kindly ask all volunteers
to complete a police check beforehand. Call our
office on 308 7645 for more information.

Term 3 Highlights

So many highlights this term:

Senior Camp, Winter Sport, Whanau Celebration
Days, Daffodil Day, Gymnastics Competition - to
name a few. Term 4 is often our busiest term
with touch and rippa rugby starting, school
swimming, team trips, athletics and end of year
celebrations. Our school facebook page and
weekly newsletter are the best ways to keep up
to date with what's happening at our kura.
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“Rere atu kia whakairohia to ake ao”

This korero, which is illustrated in the carvings of our waharoa, reflects our intention as a school - nurturing learners
s0 that upon leaving Allandale, they are ready to fly off and carve their own futures.

Nga mihi mahana ki a koutou katoa (warm
greetings to you all)

Thank you to all the parents and whanau who
have supported the school this term with your
time and positive messages. It has been
wonderful for our children to share their
learning with you through the team assembilies.
We're celebrating our heroes at school
tomorrow and invite the children to come
dressed as their hero. Perhaps some will come
dressed like their mum or dad! We have a
special hero coming to finish the term with a
flourish.

Thank you to those who have returned the
planning sheet from last week's newsletter. We
are preparing our school organisation for next
year and would like some feedback from you to
help us with that. Whanau from Te Puna Reo will
be contacted directly by your child’s teacher for
this. If you've lost the sheet or this is easier just
let us know what you'd like for your child by
emailing kleeshac@allandale.school.nz or phone
the school office to let us know on 07 3087645

Here's what we'd like to know:

For 2024 | would like muy child to be in:

[J Full immersion Te Reo Maori teaching te
Marautanga o Aotearoa

(O Bilingual - a mix of Te Reo Maori and
English

[ Mainstream - English with Te Reo Maori
taught

As we move to the end of the term, we are
seeing a lot of tired children (and teachers) who
are in need of a few weeks of rest and
relaxation. We thank everyone for their hard
work this term. Enjoy the change of pace that
school holidays provide and we look forward to
seeing everyone back, batteries charged for an
exciting term 4.

Kotahi noa te tinana me te hinengaro, tiakina
You have but one body and mind, look after
them

School closes this FRIDAY at 3pm for the term 3
holiday break.  Term 4 starts on Monday
October 9th.

Rex Wilson
Principal

Term Dates

Last Day of Term 3: Friday 22nd September
First Day of Term 4: Monday 9th October
Labour Day: Monday 23rd October (school closed)
Last Day of Term 4: Friday 15th December

Don’t forget tomorrow is our Rewards Day.
Some ideas for dress up could include:
Firefighters

Mum or Dad

Sports Heroes

Nurses

Doctors

Paolice

Teachers

Historical Heroes




